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MOUNDS VIEW SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION
December 2010 Board Meeting

Tom Bye called to order the December board meeting of the Mounds View Softball Association (MVSA) at 6:35pm.  The meeting was held at the Green Mill Restaurant, Shoreview MN.

Board members in attendance:   Kim Auth, Tom Bye, Mark Hewitson, Betty Hurley, 

Jim Meyer (arrive at 6:52pm), Barb Montero, John Peschel, Ben Pomeroy, Tom Randall and Doug Schley

Absent:  Sue Blumer and Ray Smithknecht

Guests:  Chris Kelly, Ted Labey, Jim Murphy and Greg Sherrill

President’s report ( Tom Bye)

Tom started out the December meeting by having current board members and guests (new incoming board members) introduce themselves.

Tom stated Tri-county is "...discussing the potential of making rule changes at the 10U level."

Secretary’s Report ( Barb Montero)

November minutes have been approved and posted to the website.

By-laws have been amended and also posted to the website.

Barb stated she will be working with NGIN tech department, to make sure the website

is ready for spring/summer registration Jan 1, 2011.

Next meeting, Jan 6th, 2011 at the Shoreview Community Center 7:00pm

Treasurer’s Report ( John Peschel)

November financials were briefly discussed and we are right on budget for 2010.  The 2011 budget was prepared subject to Board approval.  The 2011 budget was subsequently approved via email.

VP – Traveling ( Doug Schley)

Doug mentioned he is looking at our try-out process and will have more to report at the January board meeting.  

Try-out dates we will:  March 5,6 & 7 2011.

In-House – (Tom Randall)

Tom asked for date of In-person registration so he can complete flyers.  In-person

Registration will be held Jan 29th Shoreview Community Center 9:00am – noon.

Tom stated he would like to mail flyers to 2nd  – 4th grade girls living in the district and hand out flyers at the Schools for 5th grade.

Concessions (Jim Meyer & Betty Hurley)

Nothing to report 

Equipment (Ray Smithknecht)

Absent – no report

Fields and Umpires (Mark Hewitson)

Nothing to report

Tournaments and Clinics (Ben Pomeroy)

Nothing to report

Uniforms (Kim Auth)

Nothing to report

Volunteer Coordinator (Sue Blumer)

Absent – no report

Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm.

Next meeting will be Thursday, January 6, 2011 at the Shoreview Community Center 7:00pm

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Draft minutes sent to board by e-mail on December 11, 2010



